
 
 

COMMENCEMENT OF WORKS – HONEYSUCKLE PARK CONSTRUCTION  

23 October 2020 

The urban renewal of Honeysuckle is a signature project for Hunter and Central Coast Development 

Corporation (HCCDC). Honeysuckle is changing, with new open space areas alongside residential, 

commercial and entertainment precincts.  

Honeysuckle Park will mark a significant step in the delivery of a new public domain and the 

continued revitalisation of the Honeysuckle waterfront. It is a step towards completing the 

magnificent 11km stretch of community pathways and connections from Throsby Creek to Bathers 

Way. The construction of Honeysuckle Park is one of HCCDC’s key projects delivering a waterfront 

park in the city centre.  

Glascott Landscape & Civil are excited to be working on behalf of HCCDC to deliver Honeysuckle 

Park. 

Work includes:  

This work will involve:  

• Demolition, Excavation and earthworks  
• Vehicle movements including trucks, powered mobile plant, utility and delivery vehicles  
• Construction of Sandstone seating steps along the Foreshore 
• Playground equipment 
• Picnic shelters, BBQ’s, furniture and lighting 
• Concrete and granite paving pathways 
• Soft Landscaping including Irrigation 

 

Extent of Work:  

 

 

When will work take place?  

We will commence work on this project on 26 October 2020, we expect work to conclude on 1 June 

2021.  

In line with City of Newcastle guidelines, we expect people to be working on site from 7:00 to 18:00, 

Monday to Friday.  

 

 



 
 

 

What to expect during construction  

There may be some noise and dust associated with this work. We apologise for the inconvenience 

and will aim to minimise the impact of our work by:  

• Using suppression techniques to minimise dust e.g. watering  

• Turning off equipment when not in use 

• Not using equipment outside of work hours  

• Using non-tonal reversing beepers on all machinery (including delivery vehicles) 

• Reducing the gathering of staff on site before and after work  
 

Traffic and Pedestrian Changes  

Rear access from the Lume Apartments to the Foreshore will be closed during the Construction 

period. Pedestrians may reach the Foreshore during the construction period via Worth Place.  

For all updates and project information visit:  

Facebook.com/HoneysuckleNSW 

hccdc.nsw.gov.au/honeysuckle-works  

For urgent enquiries or complaints about construction activities  
 
Please call our 24-hour Honeysuckle Communication Team on 0499 737 666 or contact us on 
Facebook - Facebook.com/glascottlandscape/  
 

When complete, this project will be an exciting public space that everyone can enjoy. Thank you 

for your patience during this important work. 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Daniel Badger  
Project Manager  
Glascott Landscape & Civil 
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